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Dear colleagues, 
  
Have your say on proposals for a Health and Wellbeing Hub in Hornchurch 
  
The CCG is seeking feedback from local people and stakeholders on our plans for a new integrated 
health and wellbeing hub on the former St George’s Hospital site in Havering. 
  
Health and care partners across north east London have been working together for a number of 
years to design the hub, which proposes to bring together a range of health, social care and 
community services under one roof, in a brand-new fit-for-purpose facility. 
  
In autumn 2019, the Government announced it would allocate £17.4million towards the funding of 
the project. Since then, local GPs have been working with NHS partners including NELFT and 
BHRUT to develop the plans. Local people and their representatives will be able to share their 
feedback on our proposals from today (22 November 2021) until midnight on Sunday 13 February 
2022. 
  
The new hub aims to provide integrated primary, community, mental health and local authority care 
services on one site. People from across Havering and its neighbouring boroughs of Redbridge and 
Barking and Dagenham will be able to receive help with keeping well, assessment, treatment, 
diagnostics and a wide range of support. It will also be a valuable community resource with space 
for local organisations 
  
To find out more and share your views, you can read NEL CCG’s engagement document which 
explains the proposals in more detail, and take part in an online questionnaire on the NEL CCG 

website at https://northeastlondonccg.nhs.uk/SGHhub. 
  
There will also be a number of online listening events, with the first scheduled for Saturday 27 
November, between 10am and 12noon. Details are also available on the North East London CCG 
website. We are keen to speak to as many people as possible about our proposals. Please share 
this widely across your networks – we want to hear from as many people as possible.  
  
With thanks for your support, 
 
Dr Atul Aggarwal      Steve Rubery    
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